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Dear Father,

The apparitions seen by St Bernadette in Lourdes took place over five months, and over the course
of time, an intimate relationship of trust, obedience, and love developed between Our Lady and
Bernadette.

In September and October this year, the relics of St Bernadette will journey on pilgrimage from
Lourdes to England, Scotland, and Wales for the very first time. This very special once in a lifetime
event will provide an opportunity for people of all ages and backgrounds to experience the special
gifts and charisms of Lourdes in a church or cathedral near to their home.

The visit will provide people across our community of faith with a valuable opportunity for prayer
and healing. To ensure the comfort and safety of pilgrims, and to allow venues taking part in
the Relic Tour to prepare for the large numbers who will travel to them, we strongly encourage
individuals and groups register their attendance at their earliest convenience choosing a free,
dedicated timeslot at their chosen church or cathedral, as demand is likely to be high.

The reservation system is now open and can be accessed here: stbernadette.org.uk/the-tour/.

Such is the importance of this tour, and such are the gifts of grace that will flow from these days
that we hope that all will feel encouraged to visit. Please be assured that pilgrims who have been
unable to register will not be turned away.

Details of the itinerary can be found on this page and prayers to support the tour are also there at:
stbernadette.org.uk/prayers. However, if you have any questions about the tour, please feel free to
get in touch at: contact@stbernadette.org.uk

Finally, may | thank you for your time in reading this letter and for the support and encouragement
you will give to this visit.

| end with some words from Cardinal Vincent:

“The pilgrimage of St Bernadette’s relics offers us a welcome opportunity to bear active witness
to our Faith, joining with one another across our many communities to encounter God’s love and
find spiritual, emotional, and psychological healing and renewal.”

Best wishes and every blessing,

Fr Dennis F P Touw Tempelmans-Plat
President of the Association of Lourdes Pilgrimage Directors of Great Britain
Director of the Westminster Diocesan Pilgrimage.
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